Memo

To:  Board of Commissioners
From: Carrie Monforte

Date: 6/17/2023

Re:  Comprehensive Plan Update

South Whidbey

Parks & Recreation District

This item was tabled last meeting. As a next step in the update of our Comprehensive Plan for 2024-2029,
Matt would like to next review Appendix C: Level of Service Determination of the current Comprehensive Plan.

In your board packet is:

e 2018-2023 SWPRD Comprehensive Plan
e Levels of Service Defined
e RCO Planning Requirements

e NRPA Level of Service Guidelines



